
Notes about Data for District Courts for FY 2009 

 
 

At the time of publication, there was a 99.4 percent reporting rate overall for the fiscal 

year. 

 

No reports were received for 1 month from Armstrong and Edwards counties, for 10 

months from Sherman County, and for 6 months from Zavala County. In addition, civil 

case activity reports were not received for Bastrop County for 2 months. 

 

Denton County reported that its information is inaccurate due to conversion to new case 

management software. 
 

For the latest data, run a report from OCA’s live database at:  

http://www.dm.courts.state.tx.us/oca/reportselection.aspx. 

http://www.dm.courts.state.tx.us/oca/reportselection.aspx

